

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE City of Duluth Communications Office

411 West First Street, Duluth, Minnesota 55802 218-730-5230 | www.duluthmn.gov | Don Ness, Mayor

For more information contact Pakou Ly, Public Information Coordinator 218-730-5309 or Amy Norris, Public Information Coordinator 218-730-4312

DATE: 12/22/2010

SUBJECT: Duluth Quarterly Newsletter accessible in variety of venues and formats

BY: Pakou Ly, Public Information Coordinator

Duluth Quarterly Newsletter accessible in variety of venues and formats

The City of Duluth is offering residents several options to access the new City of Duluth Quarterly Newsletter. Whether you are comfortable with computers or prefer reading from a hard copy, the City is making its newsletter accessible in a variety of locations and formats.

The current edition of the newsletter is accessible from the City of Duluth website www.duluthmn.gov Residents who wish to receive an electronic version of future City Quarterly publications can subscribe by visiting the Duluth Superior Magazine website at http://www.duluthsuperiormagazine.com/?p=5939 or by emailing the Duluth Superior Magazine at newsletter@duluthsuperiormagazine.com

The newsletter will not be mailed directly to households as previously reported but is available in hard copy at local restaurants, retail outlets, or grocery stores such as: Mount Royal Fine Foods, Super One Foods, Sav-a-Lot Foods, the Board of Trade building, the Wells Fargo Center and Holiday Center in downtown Duluth, Duluth City Hall, the Government Services Center, the St. Louis County Courthouse (Duluth), Duluth YMCA, GB Schneider, Duluth Grill, Clyde Iron Works or any of the three Duluth public libraries. The newsletter is also being delivered to area businesses and bulk deliveries are available to large employers by contacting New Ventures Publishing via email at newsletter@duluthsuperiorn newsletter@duluthsuperiormagazine.com or by phone at (218) 525-1739.

The City of Duluth is partnering with New Ventures Publishing Corporation to produce the City's newsletter. New Ventures also publishes the Duluth Superior Magazine.

Please submit comments or suggestions about the newsletter by email to newsletter@duluthmn.gov or newsletter@duluthmn.gov or newsletter@duluthsuperiormagazine.com